
 

INVITATION FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST FOR LICENCES IN 

THE 1900 MHz and 2100 MHz BANDS 

The Spectrum Management Authority (the SMA), the regulatory body charged with the 

management of the Radio Frequency Spectrum in Jamaica, on behalf of the Government and 

people of Jamaica, is inviting expressions of interest from companies/entities interested in 

spectrum licences in the 1900 & 2100 MHz band.  

The SMA wishes to identify the level of interest in and demand for  the 1900 & 2100 MHz 

spectrum (used for mobile services), to aid in determining the choice of allocation, the 

mechanism for assignment, licensing terms and conditions and pricing, for 30 MHz of mobile 

spectrum.  

Information regarding this Expression of Interest should be obtained from the related Invitation 

available on the SMA’s website at www.sma.gov.jm, and on the website of the Office of the 

Prime Minister at www.opm.gov.jm.   

Interested parties should submit their response as outlined in the Invitation by Tuesday, 

November 23, 2010 to: 

   The Managing Director 

   Spectrum Management Authority 

   13 – 19 Harbour Street 

   Kingston 

 Jamaica, W.I. 
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